
I support this bill.  I commuted to downtown portland from beaverton for 6 years there were many times I was stopped on HWY 26 
for long period of times due to traffic.  To ensure safety I wear all the required safety equipment but on a hot day sitting in traffic and 
not moving can cause heat exhaustion or others my choose not to wear that protective coat and pants due to the risk of having to sit 
in traffic in the heat of the day.  Also if a motorcycle is allowed to filter that is one less vehicle on the road when traffic clears up 
which will result in quicker recovery of traffic jams.


